HOW WOULD YOU
SPEND 1.3 MILLION

CITY RESIDENTS: You are invited to tell your city council

vour ideas for community development projects for Fairbanks.
The council must decide how to spend the 1977 °1.3

million Community Development Block Grant from the U.S.
Department of Housing and Urban Development.

PROJECTS COULD INCLUDE: improvement of community
facilities, installation of street lights,-preservation of historic
buildings, purchase of open space, improvements in blighted areas,

street improvements and water and sewer projects.

PROJECTS FUNDED IN THE PAST INCLUDE:

city-wide street lights, Barnette Street improvements, installation

of street lane markers, renovation of the Wickersham House and

the Riverboat Nenana, the South Fairbanks sewer, a community

housing study, paving on South Cushman, Chena River bike path
and a power plant waste heat study and project.

THE CITY WANTS CITIZEN HELP
IN DEVELOPING THIS PROGRAM!

A PUBLIC HEARING FOR YOUR IDEAS
WILL BE HELD AT APPROX 8:30 PM

JANUARY 31 in the
CITY HALL ANNEX
620 Fifth Avenue

For additional information about the Community

Development Block Grant Program, contact

Candace Magnusson, grant administrator, at 456-5968.

BIG RAY'S
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